SUPERINTENDENT'S REPORT FOR Special Business - FEBRUARY 25, 2015

A Special Business meeting of the Cape Elizabeth School Board was held on Wednesday,
February 25, 2015 beginning at approximately 8:18 p.m. in the Cape Elizabeth Town Hall. The
meeting was recorded. A budget workshop immediately preceded.
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MINUTES - Special Business

1. Consideration to approve the CEHS Program of Studies (2015-2016).

Motion:  Ms, Williams-Hewitt Second:  Mr. Hillman Vote: 7.0

2. Motion to adjourn special business meeting.

Motion: Mr. Hillman Second:  Mr. Christie Vote: 70 Time: 8:21 p.m.

Respectfully submitted,
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Meredith S. Nadeau
Superintendent of Schools
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